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Clarification Announcement 
 

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) of Ko Yo Chemical (Group) 
Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group” ) dated 5 August 2024 in 
relation to the profit warning. The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) noted there 
was an unintentional typographical error on paragraph 2 of the English version of the 
Announcement and would like to clarify that it should be “the Group is expected to record a loss 
of approximately RMB129.7 million for the six months ended 30 June 2024” instead of “the 
Group is expected to record a loss of approximately RMB129.7 million for the six months ended 
30 June 2023”. Relevant disclosures in Chinese version of the Announcement are correct. 
   
 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
Ko Yo Chemical (Group) Limited 

Chairman  
Tang Guoqiang 

 
Hong Kong, 6 August 2024 
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directors being, Mr. Xu Congcai, Mr. Le Yiren and Ms Lu Yi. 
 
 
 


	Ko Yo Chemical (Group) Limited
	Chairman 
	Tang Guoqiang


